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NCDOT Reducing Speed Limit Along Portion of Davidson-
Concord Road

CHARLOTTE — The N.C. Department of Transportation is reducing the speed
limit from 55 mph to 45 mph along a portion of Davidson-Concord Road in
Davidson.

After further review, the NCDOT determined that 45 mph is a safe and
reasonable speed along Davidson-Concord road from south of Robert Walker
Drive to N.C. 73. NCDOT crews will change the speed limit signs in that area on
Thursday, June 16. The new speed limit becomes effective once the updated
signs are installed.

The Department is also planning a future reduction of the speed limit from 45
mph to 35 mph along Davidson-Concord Road from south of Robert Walker
Drive to the roundabout. The speed limit change will be implemented once the
new residential development in that area is 25 percent occupied. On-street
parking along this section of Davidson-Concord Road will be implemented with
the commercial aspects of the development.

For real-time travel information, visit the Traveler Services section of NCDOT.gov
or follow NCDOT on Twitter.
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